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Dear Stakeholder,

Today we will be announcing the first locations of our Courts & Tribunals Service Centres (CTSCs), previously known by the working title ‘Customer Service Centres’. We are writing to update you about these developments and share with you our future plans.
Making it easier for more people to access and use the justice system is integral to the changes we are making through our £1bn reform programme. We are developing more and more services online, reducing the need for people to travel to physical courtrooms to attend hearings and centralising our administration. The development of CTSCs will be at the heart of this new approach in supporting the people who use our justice services.

The first locations for CTSCs
The country’s first CTSCs will be launched in Birmingham and Stoke-on-Trent. The centres, will bring together expertise in managing court and tribunal cases as they transform from traditional paper-based processes to modern digital systems.
Each centre will employ more than 100 people in roles that range from processing cases, and issuing court orders and hearing notices, to answering telephone and web enquiries. 

We are also transforming the way we collect criminal fines to make it faster and more effective. The new operating model will improve efficiency, reduce delays and increase the amount of fines collected and today we are also announcing a proposal to move these services into three centres – in Leeds, Runcorn and Cwmbran.

You can read the full press statement released today here.
Thank you for your continued support
Your contribution to CTSCs is essential in ensuring that we make the right decisions on the services and support they provide and we would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for your continued support
